Goostrey Pre-School’s Policy review.
Goostrey Pre-School is a member of the Early years Alliance EYA. Most of our policies are created using their templates and adjusted to suit our setting.
Our Policies have been reviewed and changes have been made to 
The Arrivals and departures policy to reflect the permeant changes to the way children arrive and depart Pre-School.  We have kept the Covid procedures in place as they seem to work more efficiently than the Pre-Covid ways. 
Babysitting Policy.  This has been updated to reflect the new Conflict of Interest Policy.
7.1 Promoting Positive behaviour policy.  This has been updated following a team meeting and now includes Appendix A, a flow diagram for dealing with behaviour in a consistent way by all staff.

New Policies have been written for
Conflict of Interests.  This is for all staff, management and trustees and a declaration form is to be completed annually by all.
6.9 Jewellery, Earring and Hair accessories Policy.  This has been written because a child at Pre-School now has their ears pierced. 
6.10 Oral Health. This has been written to promote good Oral health in the setting. 


Changes have been communicated to parents and the updated versions posted on our website.

Policies have been edited/written by Nicola Ellershaw (Manager)

Policies have been reviewed by Anne-Louise Warren (Chair of Trustees)


Date April 2022.
